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201 West Burleigh Boulevard ( Tavares ( FL 32778-2496

(352) 253-6500 ( Fax: (352) 253-6503 ( www.lake.k12.fl.us

August 28, 2018
TO:

Carman Cullen-Batt



Educational Foundation

FROM:
Melissa DeJarlais



Accountability & Assessment
SUBJECT:
Funding request

Many thanks to you and the Educational Foundation for providing support for district sponsored events throughout the past few years.  The purpose of this letter is to formally request the funding  continue for the 2018-19 school year.  My team and I conduct numerous trainings and continue to host events and meetings. Would it be possible to budget approximately $1000.00 for this year to purchase coffee, drinks, snacks, light lunch items, light breakfast items, plates, napkins, etc.? As in the past, we will keep our spending for each event as minimal as possible.
Your support has been instrumental in offering a welcoming atmosphere and environment during these events. Thank you for your consideration and many thanks to your team and to the Foundation Board members for all they do on behalf of Lake County Schools.
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